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 Harvey Public Schools District 152 will be the special guest 

to Ingalls, Leadership Breakfast on May 18th at Ingalls 

Hospital.   

 

 Community Education and the Central office staff are 

gearing up for the “End of the Year Celebration” at Brooks 

Middle School on Friday, May 25th.  There will be special 

acknowledgments of our partners, special guest and a 

tribute to our 2018 retirees.  If there are any VIP’s or 

Special guest that you want to acknowledge at the End of 

the Year Celebration, please send that information to Ms. 

Bolton or Ms. Thomas for an invitation. 

 

 To keep us with all that’s happening during the summer 

months, please follow us on FACEBOOK.com for all 

summer activities, special events and announcements. 

 

What’s Going on This Summer!!   

 Ingalls and Family Christian Health Center Kids Health Fest, 

Saturday, June 23rd.  

 Chicago State University Read and Writing Programs open to 

all student Pre-K- 8th.  Call 800-470-3728 
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